
Friday, September 30, 2022

From: The Carl Stokes Brigade

To: All Candidates

Re: Ratification of Screening Committee Endorsements

Dear Candidate:

On behalf of The Carl Stokes Brigade Board, Screening Committee, and Membership, we

would like to congratulate you on your endorsement for public office from the Brigade.

Through vetting, Committee Endorsement and subsequent ratification we have selected

you as a qualified candidate for the office which you are seeking. Thank you for your

participation, and you have our support.

Sincerely,

The Carl Stokes Brigade

Delores Gray, President

Dr. Chantal Dothey, Vice-President
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